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WEST LONDON PEST CONTROL (North West). 
35a South Street, Isleworth, Middlesex, TW7 7AL 

Mobile: 07919444329 

PEST CONTROL REPORT AT 77 Parkway, NW1 7PU. 

2nd June 2017 

Dear Sirs, 

I first visited the site on the 25th May. I met Stuart and after a quick tour, checked the bait boxes that 
were already in place all around the site and found some evidence of mice activity. I decided to place 
my own bait boxes around site in addition to the bait boxes already in place.  

I returned on the 2nd June and inspected the front patio and garden areas and found no signs of 
rodent activity at either place. 

A small amount of mouse droppings were found in the kitchen area (underneath the units) and office 
space, however there was a clear reduction of mice activity compared to the first visit. 

In order to tackle the remaining mice infestation, I refilled the eight mice bait boxes, I had placed on 
the previous visit, around the office area. And, in the kitchen area, I refilled the 3 trays of loose grain 
Brodifacoum poison which had been all eaten. It is my professional opinion that this should be enough 
to fully exterminate the remaining infestation. 

As an extra, I placed a total of two extra, external rat bait box outside, in the front patio, and another 
one in the back garden, even though I found no evidence of rats. Although, this was done as a 
preventative measure as opposed to treating an existing problem.  

I have agreed with Stuart to return every month to assess the situation, to make sure that current 
infestation doesn't return and to keep rodent activity fully under control. 

In conclusion, with the preventative measures I have placed, alongside with proper waste 
management that will be in place and enforced by the site manager, I am confident that any current 
and future infestations will be exterminated. 

Regards 
Mark 



 




